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Davidson, Gary

From: Lee, Bill

Sent:  Monday, August 15, 2011 1:22 PM
To: ‘firelady&c@aol.com'

Subject: Complaint

Ms. Holycross,

I have received and reviewed your email dated August 12, 2011 regarding your compiaint against Captain
Bonnevier. After speaking with Captain Mandizha and reviewing his notes regarding his inquiry into
Captain Bonnevier's actions, | find that your most recent email contains no new information. This situation
has been resolved and no further action is deemed necessary by the Volusia County Sheriffs Office.

Chief Deputy Bill Lee

Volusia County Sheriff's Office
PO Box 569

Deland, Fi. 32721-0569
386-736-5961

8/15/2011



